
 
 
SAN FELIPE DEL RIO CISD 

June 25, 2021 

SFDRCISD SEEKS INPUT FROM STAKEHOLDERS REGARDING ALLOWABLE 
USES OF ESSER III FUNDS 

In March 2021, the American Rescue Plan Act, also known as the ARP Act, was signed into law, 

dedicating funds for K-12 schools through the Elementary and Secondary School Education Relief 

(ESSER) III funds. As a result, San Felipe Del Rio CISD is eligible to receive one-time federal funds 

through the ESSER III program to be spent prior to September 30, 2024, to address expenses and 

learning loss associated with the COVID-19 pandemic.  

On Monday, June 7th, the Board of Trustees learned that SFDRCISD would receive additional monies 

from the federal government which would help recover the loss of funding due to the pandemic.  

As part of the District’s requirements to receive this funding, SFDRCISD is seeking input on how to 

utilize the funds to best meet the needs of the District's students and families. We respectfully ask our 

students, parents, staff, and members of the community to complete this survey and provide us with 

feedback on the allowable areas of need listed in the survey. 

The survey can be accessed below either in English or Spanish.  

SFDRCISD Stakeholder Survey on Allowable Uses of ESSER III Funds 

Encuesta de SFDRCISD Sobre Los Usos Permitidos De Los Fondos ESSER III 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SFDR_E3
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ESSER_SPANISH

